May 4, 2021

Allison Fiscus
Executive Director and Promotions and Communications Director
Utah Pork Producers Association

Via e-mail: pork4you@hotmail.com

Re: Reward for the Arrest and Conviction of Men Who Beat Pigs
Dear Ms. Fiscus:

As you will recall, in March, PETA received video footage showing two men
beating pigs with a wooden board, kicking them in the face, and lifting them off
the ground by their tails and legs to move them on a farm outside Huntsville, and
alerted the Weber County Sheriff’s Office about this matter.

PETA is now offering a reward of up to $5,000 for information leading to the
arrest and conviction of these men.

Given your published statements that there is no excuse for the abuse shown
in this video and that your organization doesn’t tolerate cruelty to animals,
will the Utah Pork Producers Association please match our reward offer in
the hope of securing some small measure of justice for these pigs?

Thank you for your time and consideration. I can be reached at
ColinH@peta.org, and I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Collm hpporth_

Colin Henstock
Assistant Manager of Investigations
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